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CTB - Last Meeting Update  

• October Meeting: 

o Presentation on Preliminary Commonwealth Transportation fund (CTF) assumptions 

 Discussed SYIP development and COVID impacts (more info below)  

o Presentation on Cost Estimation and Bidding Study (a VDOT study) 

o Presentation on I-64/664 Study and Public Involvement results 

 

CTB - Next Meeting:  Richmond District (Likely Virtual) 

● Nov. 24th – Not yet listed CTB website, anticipate the site to be updated soon w/full meeting info.  

● Dec. 8th: Workshop meeting beginning at 10:00 a.m.  

● Dec. 9th:  Action meeting beginning at 9:00 a.m.  

 

Smart Scale – Round 4 (FY22 – 27 SYIP) [No Change from Last Update] 

● Validation and Scoring is underway 

o Completion anticipated in Dec. 2020 

o CTB approval anticipated in January 2021 

 

SYIP Development 

• Revised FY21 Budget will be presented to CTB in December 2020 

• Official revenue estimate for FY22-FY27 available in December 2020 

• FY2020-2025 SYIP will remain in effect through June 30, 2021 

o Includes updates approved by the CTB for recently approved funding programs such as 

Revenue Sharing, Transportation Alternatives (TAP), RSTBG, and CMAQ 

• Development of the FY22-27 SYIP will begin in  2021 

 

Interstate Studies: I-95, I-85, I-64, & I-295 [No Change from Last Update] 

● All studies are on schedule 

● Public involvement meetings planned for late 2020 and early 2021 

o I-64/664 meeting is open now (more below) 

● Each study will have both Operational and Capital improvement recommendations presented to the 

CTB for consideration 

● Resources: VA95Corridor.org, VA64Corridor.org  

 

Upcoming Public Hearings/ Citizen Information Meetings 

● I-64/664 Corridor Improvement Plan 2nd virtual public meeting, open until Nov. 21, 2020 (see attached) 

● No project meetings or hearings impacting RRTPO study area are scheduled at this time 



 

Public Meetings 
Interstate 64/664 Corridor Improvement Plan – Round Two 

 
You are invited to view an enhanced project website to learn about the Interstate 64/664 Corridor 

Study and provide input on potential targeted safety and congestion solutions 
 

The Commonwealth Transportation Board, with support from the Office of Intermodal Planning and 
Investment, the Virginia Department of Transportation and the Department of Rail and Public Transportation, 
is developing an I-64/664 Corridor Improvement Plan. The plan will be developed as part of a data-driven 
study to (i) identify key problem areas along the corridor, and (ii) identify potential solutions and areas for 
additional review and study. 
 
You are invited to provide additional input on the I-64/664 Corridor Improvement Plan online during 
the second in a series of online feedback opportunities for this plan. The purpose of this second round is to 
gather public input on safety and congestion improvement recommendations on the I-64 and I-664 corridors 
in the Commonwealth. The study team has updated the project information website to provide details about 
potential solutions to the problems identified during the first round of public input.    
 
Comments will be received via a survey, found at va64corridor2.metroquest.com, that asks users a series of 
questions about their commuting habits and solicits information about their preferences among a host of 
potential solutions. Comments can also be submitted via email to: va64corridorplan@vdot.virginia.gov.  
 
The project website is available at va64corridor.org. The comment period for the second round of 
feedback will be open through Nov. 21, 2020. Additional comment opportunities will be available 
throughout the study. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in accordance with 
Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need further information on these policies or 
need special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, please contact the 
Virginia Department of Transportation’s Title VI Specialist at 804-786-2730 (TTY users call 711). 
 


